
PUBLIC NOTICE 
Intent to Adopt a Mitigated Negative Declaration 

for the  
Butte County Routine Maintenance Agreement 

 
WHAT IS BEING PLANNED 
Butte County proposes to enter a 12-year (17 year with optional 5-
year extension) Streambed Alteration Agreement with the 
California Department of Fish and Wildlife (CDFW) for the ongoing 
implementation of routine maintenance activities within 
jurisdictional improved and unimproved stream channels and 
drainage facilities, and their associated CDFW jurisdictional areas 
within 200 feet of County-maintained roads. 
 
WHY THIS PUBLIC NOTICE? 
Butte County has studied the effects this project may have on the 
environment. An Initial Study with Proposed Mitigated Negative 
Declaration has been prepared that explains and summarizes the 
environmental impacts from implementing the proposed 
maintenance agreement. This notice is to inform you that the 
Initial Study has been completed and is available for public review and comment. The document is 
available for review between the dates of April 13, 2023 and May 13, 2023.If you have questions or 
comments regarding the findings of the Initial Study, please submit a written comment to the City 
before the deadline of May 13, 2023. 
 
WHAT’S AVAILABLE? 
The Initial Study with Proposed Mitigated Negative Declaration, and other project information is 
available for public review at the following locations: 
 
Butte County Department of 
Public Works 
7 County Center Drive 
Oroville, CA 95965 
(8:00 A.M. to 5:00 P.M., Monday 
through Friday) 

Or Online at: 
https://www.buttecounty.net/DocumentCenter/View/7179/Butte-
County-RMA_Draft-ISMND 
 

 
WHERE DO YOU COME IN? 
These materials are made available for the public to review and provide input on the project. Do you 
have questions or comments regarding the project or the findings or the Initial Study? Do you disagree 
with the findings of Initial Study or impact determination? Would you care to make any other comments 
on the project?  Please submit your comments no later than May 13, 2023 by email to 
scromwell@buttecounty.net or by mail to: 
 
Butte County  
Department of Public Works 
ATTN: Sam Cromwell 
7 County Center Drive 
Oroville, CA 95965 

https://nam10.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.buttecounty.net%2FDocumentCenter%2FView%2F7179%2FButte-County-RMA_Draft-ISMND&data=05%7C01%7Cssalembier%40dokkenengineering.com%7Cf86124853c5b4227c4d808db3b9c25a1%7C1594e29188c44ff48fba39be5405f6bd%7C1%7C0%7C638169314078340478%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=7ArsSo9OlZ%2BJ2P%2BnkIDGP%2BVyWYKep9DDqtPOoU64g2A%3D&reserved=0
https://nam10.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.buttecounty.net%2FDocumentCenter%2FView%2F7179%2FButte-County-RMA_Draft-ISMND&data=05%7C01%7Cssalembier%40dokkenengineering.com%7Cf86124853c5b4227c4d808db3b9c25a1%7C1594e29188c44ff48fba39be5405f6bd%7C1%7C0%7C638169314078340478%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=7ArsSo9OlZ%2BJ2P%2BnkIDGP%2BVyWYKep9DDqtPOoU64g2A%3D&reserved=0
mailto:scromwell@buttecounty.net

